
We are 
Staying 

Safe!
 

We are following State of Colorado guidelines to

protect the safety of our workers and our customers,

including: 

Increasing the frequency
 of our cleaning practices 

(including sanitization of high-
touch areas)

Implementing
 6-foot distancing

 measures

Monitoring our 
employees for 

COVID Symptoms

Providing personal
 protective equipment 

to our employees

Increasing the availability of 
hand sanitizer and wipes 

(for both employees and customers)

Disallowing sampling 
and customer access
 to bulk-bin options

Notifying customers NOT to 
enter our store if they are sick. 

Visit weldgov.com 
for test info 



https://www.uschamber.com/co/reopening 

Re-Opening Guide 

https://www.weldgov.com/departments/health_and_environment/2019_novel_coro

navirus/reopening_guidelines/businesses_and_worksites

Re-Opening Guidelines for Businesses and Worksites 

in Weld County

Re-Opening Guidelines for Cleaning and Disinfecting

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/community/reopen-

guidance.html

Funding Opportunities, Assistance for Businesses,

Non-Profits, and Workers  

www.nocorecovers.com

https://choosecolorado.com/covid19/

Cares Act, Funding, NOCO Recovers Hotline  

Small Business Grants 

https://greeleyarearecoveryfund.com
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